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Dear Prospective Sponsor,  

 
Traders4ACause, a non-profit organization, would like to invite you to sponsor the Inaugural 
Traders4ACause Holiday Gala. Since our formation two years ago, we’ve already raised over $280,000 
for both local and worldwide charities. This year, we are reaching out to the good people and business 
owners of the community who want to help.  
 
Traders4ACause Story – In 2013, we founded our non-profit organization to support and promote 
charitable works and giving among members of the stock market day trading community. As full time day 
traders, educators and brokers, the board and those involved have parlayed their ability to reach others 
involved in the markets to an annual meet and greet golf tournament and conference each year in Las 
Vegas, Nevada. 
 
Local Mission – The further mission of Traders4ACause is to support local charities needing assistance 
raising donations by hosting, sponsoring and executing local events. Earlier this year we supported Honor 
Flight New England (Hooksett, NH). For this event we’ve chosen the Building Dreams for Marines 
Foundation (Londonderry, NH).  
 
What is Building Dreams for Marines? 

Building Dreams for Marines (BDFM) has been established to assist Marine veterans with life-enhancing 
modifications to their homes. For our brave men and women who have lost some aspect of their mobility, 
Building Dreams for Marines steps in to provide no-cost planning, designing and building services. From 
access ramps and railings to stair lifts and more, our organization seeks to serve those who have selflessly 
served America. 
 
Please see attached invite and sponsorship opportunities and mail back to Traders4ACause, PO BOX 292 
Windham NH 03087. Feel free to contact me directly if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Laura Michaud 
603-490-9806 
laura@traders4acause.org 


